3rd March 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Photo is of Year 1 Model Students who have waited
patiently for a number of weeks to have tea with me!
What a smiley bunch.

Spring 2 is all about teaching and learning and so we
have deliberately reduced the number of whole school
events to ensure the children focus on their learning.
This is especially so for Year 6! However, we are excited
to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday and during this
week with two authors visiting and lots of exciting
reading activities planned for the children.

| am especially proud to have launched our first
community event last week, inviting families in to
celebrate Martisor, the Romanian festival of spring and
was delighted with the fantastic turnout. Keep your eyes
open for similar community events coming soon, to
celebrate Holi and Eid.

Warm wishes
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